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The Premier, Hon Colin Barnett MLA, and Special Inquirer Mr Euan Ferguson 
AFSM will provide an overview of the findings and recommendations 
contained in the Report of the Special Inquiry into the January 2016 Waroona 

Fire at a community meeting in Harvey on Thursday, 23 June at 11.15am.

The Special Inquiry was undertaken after the January 2016 Waroona fire 
which impacted a number of towns and communities, including the town of 
Yarloop where two people lost their lives and 166 homes were destroyed.

Members of the community and interested stakeholders are welcome to 
attend. After the meeting, Mr Ferguson invites the local community to stay 
for further discussion.

If you have any questions, please contact: waroonainquiry@dpc.wa.gov.au

WHEN:	 Thursday 23 June 2016

TIME:	 Community meeting 11:15am-12:15pm

VENUE:	Harvey Recreation and Cultural Centre (entry off Tom Latch Drive)

Community meeting to
discuss the Ferguson Inquiry into 

the January 2016 bushfire


